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Dates for diary 

 

 

12/7 Governorsô Meeting 

 

16/7  Year 6 Show 7pm 

 

17/7  Year 6 Show 7pm 

 

17/7 Year 1 (Corker) Farm 

 visit 

 

 Year 2 Open Afternoon 

 

18/7 Play Street on Upper 

 Brockley Rd 3.30pm 

 

19/7 Nursery trip to  Crystal 

 Palace Park 

 

 Year 4 & 5 Open         

 Afternoon 

 

22/7 Year 5 trip to Buddhist 

 Temple 

 

23/7 Break up for summer 

 

2/9 INSET Day 

 

3/9 INSET Day 

 

 Meet the teacher 2pm 

 

4/9 Children back to school 

 

16/9 Year 6 trip to Swanage 

 

Myatt Garden 2018-19 

Itôs been an exciting year, with Ofsted coming to call in September! They were 
very complimentary about the school noting that it was a óspecial place with an 
exceptionally happy and positive atmosphere.ô They observed that ópupils are 
encouraged to contribute their opinions é they are confident and self-assured 
learners who are happy to talk about how their teachers help them to improve 
their work.ô We were off to a great start to the year! 
 
And it proved to be another busy year. To name a few, weôve:  
  
¶ taken over 50 children to Swanage for our annual Year 6 school journey;   
¶ taken another 50 Year 5 children to Kingswood PGL Centre for an action-

packed weekend; 
¶ organised a fun International Evening; 
¶ exhibited our fabulous Take One Picture art work; 
¶ gone out and about on over thirty trips; 
¶ started every topic with an inspiring WOW event and finished with well-

attended open afternoons for our families; 
¶ organised a wonderful array of Aspiration visitors and assemblies; 
¶ competed in a range of sporting competitions; 
¶ held our annual Sports Week and Sports Day; 
¶ Early Years seaside trip; 
¶ visits to the velodrome;  
¶ Year 5 bikeablity training this week; 
¶ and of course we still have our Year 6ôs wonderful óJoseph and his           

Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoatô. 
 
Myatt Garden is a special place made up of great children, hard-working staff and 
supportive families. Iôd like to take this opportunity to thank all of the staff who 
work tirelessly to plan learning that will stimulate, engage and challenge. They 
consistently work hard to ensure that children are absorbed in a range of learning 
- creating and making connections, embracing new experiences, developing curi-
osity and feeling proud of their accomplishments.  
 
We all benefit from the amazing support of our Myatt Garden families - by              
attending school events, getting your children to school on time, encouraging 
children to read every day and complete their homework, accompanying classes 
on trips and volunteering at events to name but a few. I am a firm believer in 
working in partnership and together we can achieve more. We need and value 
your support. 
 
Which leaves one last thank you - a special thank you to the Friends of Myatt 
Garden. As the impact of funding cuts hit, the role of FOMG has become increas-
ingly important to provide otherwise unaffordable extras. By putting on great 
events to raise money they have provided an exciting African drumming / dance 
project for Year 4; funded art specialists that have worked alongside Karen (our 
art teacher); subsidised expensive school trips e.g. Year 2 London Aquarium, 
Year 4 for Butser Farm and  helped fund the Year 6 celebration trip to  
Chessington World of Adventure. 

Polite Reminder 

Please note our last day of term is Tuesday 23rd July.                                                      

This is a full day and school will finish at 3.25pm as usual.                                                                

We expect all children in school on these days. 
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BOOK AMNESTY 

As we approach the end of the school 

year, please check your bookcases and 

childrenôs room for any 

school books that may be 

dwelling there -  every 

book is precious and weôd 

love to have them all back! 

Message from Chair of Governors 

This year I am celebrating 10 years of governorship at Myatt!  The end of the school year always provides 

an opportunity for reflection but these milestones bring a particular poignancy. 

On behalf of the Board of Governors I want to acknowledge and celebrate particularly: 

¶ all of our children who play and work hard at Myatt, motivate us to keep going and to keep learning 

and listening; 

¶ our Year 6 leavers for sharing your gifts and talents with us, for all your hard work and commitment 

throughout your time with us; 

¶ our parents, carers and staff who give so much time and support to the children and to the school 

through your work and volunteering here, through Friends of Myatt Garden 

and otherwise to create a partnership and community that enriches us all. 

With child poverty and poor mental health on the rise, it is more important than 

ever that we cherish and foster good relationships and community - they make us 

stronger.   

I am so grateful for the 10 years of meetings, visits, school shows and events, of 

planning and strategising to keep children front and centre and the privilege of 

being a part of this wonderful community.  

 

SCRAP DONATIONS 

As some of you may know, we will be changing the 

way our playground and play is organised in the new 

school year. 

Please look out for a letter coming home next week, 

asking for you to collect donations of scrap for us -  

weôre looking for loads of stuff from pots and pans, 

to old curtains, to small world play e.g. dinosuars that 

your children donôt play with anymore. 

Myatt Meadow 

With the help of our              

wonderful volunteer               

gardeners Mima and            

Martin, our children all 

helped plant this glorious 

meadow at the front of the 

school.  

Stop and have a look as you 

walk by the front of the school on Rokeby Road. 

Sports Day 

Our annual 

Sports Day is 

always a fun 

event and this 

year was no            

exception. A 

huge thank you 

to Sam for organising such a good day and to all 

our families who helped us walk the children 

down to the field at Goldsmithsô College. 

Our great Mestival Summer Fair was a fabulous success and together 

we were able to raise nearly £4000. Thank you to everyone! 


